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How often do you get notices of data breaches? I have received two such notices from
Maine DHHS and my healthcare provider, MaineHealth (among many other banks, 
businesses, etc) in the past two years, notifying me that data breaches occurred, giving
access to my sensitive personal information, including date of birth, address and 
Social Security number.  And you are proposing a bill putting all Mainers at risk for 
more data breaches and loss of privacy?  Stop this insanity and government 
overreach.  It’s sad when our elected officials pursue their own agendas and ignore 
the welfare of their constituents.  


